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DONNA HICKS BOWERS

552 HERTFORD ST.

CROWLEY, TX 76036

Dear Ms. Bowers:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on May 13, 2013, havebemet.

Should you wish to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege( s), you will need to
compleandreturn the Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form that can be found on

thBoard's website( www.bon.texas.gov) under" Verification& Licensing" then under" Download
othPaperApplications and Forms,"    or directly at the followinglinhttp://www.bon.texas.gov/olv/pdfs/declare-psr.pdf

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at( 51
305- 7667.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Hudson

Monitoring Investigator
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Members of the Board

Kristin Benton, MSN, RN
Austin, President

Deborah Bell, CLU, ChFC Patricia Clapp, BA Tamara Cowen, MSN, RN Sheri Crosby, JD, SPHR Marilyn Davis, BSN, RN, MPA Richard Gibbs, LVN
Abilene Dallas Harlingen Dallas Sugar Land Mesquite

Kathy Leader-Horn, LVN Mary M. LeBeck, MSN, RN Josefina Lakin, PhD, RN Beverley Jean Nutall, LVN Kathleen Shipp, MSN, RN, FNP
Cranbury Weatherford El Paso Bryan Lubbock


